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Employer Remittance Report Form
Now Updated

With the implementation of PhilHealth Circular No. 01, s-2005
dated January 14, 2005 on the New Premium Contribution
Schedule for the Employed Sector starting CY 2006 per

PhilHealth Board Resolution No. 735, s-2004 dated December 16,
2004, the Employers Remittance Report Form (RF-1) is now
updated to reflect the new contribution schedule for CY 2007.

All employers in the government and private sectors are
advised to update their RF-1. The form is available at any of our

offices nationwide and may be downloaded from
www.philhealth.gov.ph.

All employers are also reminded of their obligations to remit the
required contribution on or before the 10th day of the month

following the applicable month.  They are also reminded to submit
the required remittance list on or before the 15th day of the month
following the applicable quarter, as stated under Section 20, Rule

III of the Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of
R.A. 7875 as amended by RA 9241.

Failure of employers to do so shall make them liable for
reimbursement of payment of a properly filed claim in case the
concerned employee or his/her dependents avail themselves of
NHIP benefits, without prejudice to the fines prescribed under

Section 161 and 162 of the Revised IRR and as [provided for in
Article 315, par. 1 (b) of the Revised Penal Code.


